
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 21, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Replacement of Furnaces 
 at Franklin and Stevenson Annex 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the lowest qualified bid for replacement furnaces at Franklin and Stevenson High School 
from Temperature Services, Inc., Livonia, Michigan for a total cost of $34,448.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The current furnaces are over 15 years old and not functioning effectively. This 
replacement purchase will provide properly working and efficient furnace units at the 
Franklin and Stevenson High School Annex buildings.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the Sinking Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached. 
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